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To:

OSFO Members, PGC President and ONOC President and Secretary    

                   General  

From: 
Chet Gray, OSFO Secretary General





Date:
 
11 August 2021

Subject:  
2021 OSFO Assembly notification #2
Dear Colleagues,

Further to my communication in June regarding the 2021 OSFO Assembly (AGM) the Executive has decided to host at Zoom (virtual conference) only this year now due to the state lockdowns, border and New Zealand travel restrictions.  
The date of the OSFO AGM Zoom conference will be Saturday September 18 2021 at 10.00 am AEST.
It is anticipated the OSFO Assembly (AGM) will be under two hours in length.
To participate in the OSFO AGM you will need to fill out the 2021 OSFO registration form which has been sent to you along with this notification.

In addition to the registration form you will find attached information pertaining to the 2021 OSFO merit award criteria and how to nominate someone from the region. 

There will also information relating to the OSFO election for the position of President and one Executive member. 
If you or your organization wish to submit any agenda items for debate, discussion and resolution for the OSFO Assembly or have any suggestions for the program please send through your information by the 25th August 2021.
Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact OSFO directly.
Regards

Chet Gray 

OSFO Secretary General  
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